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IN NO PARTICULAR ORDER
THERE ARE DUPLICATES

THESE PHOTOS ARE NOT EDITED AT ALL





























IF YOU HAVE GOTTEN THIS FAR AND YOUR QUILT WAS IN THE SHOW AND NOT PHOTOGRAPHED 
PLEASE SEND ME A PHOTO AND I WILL DO BATCH 7

I DON’T THINK I GOT THE ONES IN BACK OF THE OPPORTUNITY QUILT TICKET TABLE UP FRONT.

I MAY HAVE MISSED OTHERS.   I AM GENUINELY SORRY.

IF YOU HAVE A BETTER PHOTO AND WANT IT INCLUDED IN BATCH 7, SEND IT TO THE FLYING NEE-
DLES, AND LET ME KNOW.

SADLY THE SIGNS DIDN’T READ WELL IN THE PHOTOS.   

I ENJOYED SEEING YOUR LOVELY WORK AGAIN.   

ROBERTA.  

PS IF YOU THINK THIS CAN BE DONE A BETTER OR DIFFERENT WAY, I APPLAUD YOU BECAUSE YOU  
HAVE THE SPIRIT OF A VOLUNTEER, AND I WILL HAPPILY HELP YOU TAKE THIS ON IN 2024.   MANY 
THANKS FOR TAKING THE BATON FORWARD.   (JUST HAD TO SHOW THE BEAR AGAIN-NOT SORRY)


